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   On behalf of our sponsoring Pastors and en-

tire faculty and staff, we are grateful for your trust 

and ongoing support of Holy Family Regional! In 

these uncertain times, it is reassuring to continue 

our partnership in educating your child.   

 Whether you have chosen to send your child 

to school or to  learn virtually, our dedicated teach-

ing staff has been working tirelessly to deliver a 

solid academic program.   

 Miss Madden will not be with us this year, as 

she and her fiancé are relocating to Florida due to a 

job relocation.  We wish Ms. Madden and her future 

husband well in their new adventure! 

 Please join me in wishing Mr. Snyder and 

Mrs. Breslin all the best, as both will not be with us 

this year as they focus on  family obligations 

 Welcome to all of our new students and their 

families; we especially extend a warm Holy Family 

welcome back to our returning Holy Family fami-

lies! 
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To Do List  

•  Pray for an end to the 

pandemic 

•  Finish summer read-

ing and math packet 
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Breakfast/Lunch News 
 Please contact linda.daniels@hfrcs.org to 

place a standing (order for the entire year) break-

fast and/or lunch order for your child.  This infor-

mation is helpful for planning purposes. 

 

September Menus 

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/37747
https://hfrcs.org/calendar
mailto:linda.daniels@hfrcs.org
https://hfrcs.org/lunch-menus
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Ms. Gina Bono 
 We are pleased to welcome Ms. Gina 

Bono to our Holy Family school community!  

Ms. Bono gained her teaching experience at 

St. Ann School in Bristol where she spent 

seven years teaching Kindergarten.  Since 

that time, Ms. Bono has been working in 

the medical field, but has always wanted to 

return to teaching.  We are happy she chose 

Holy Family and we can not wait to wel-

come our happy second grade students to 

her classroom!  Ms. Bono and her daughter 

Angelina are parishioners at St. Mark’s in 

Bristol. 

Introducing!…….. 

  

 

F.E.E.D. 
 

We understand FLEXIBILITY is key to our success. 

Our school will EMPOWER our students to do their best whether 

learning in person or online. 

We will continue our rich tradition of EXCELLENCE in Catholic  

Education. 

GOD has a purposeful DESIGN; let us continue to trust in 

HIM. 
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Important Information! 

 
Busing:  We will email bus stop lists to all families as soon as bus infor-

mation is becomes available. 

 

Nicky Folder Pickup:  Folders will be available for pickup tonight (9/2) 

and tomorrow evening (9/3) from 5-7:30.  It was great to see/meet parents 

who came by last night! 

 

Book/Material Pickup: Books/material pickup for our virtual students 

will take place on Tuesday, September 8th and Wednesday, September 9th 

from 4-7pm. 

 

Chromebook Insurance/Pickup:  Families with students in Grades 3-8 

are eligible to purchase insurance coverage for their child/ren’s devices.  

Registration information is included in the Nicky Folder.  Virtual stu-

dents must purchase the insurance before a device can be released 

to take home. 

 

Morning Car Line:  Our morning drop off has been modified to include 

safe social distancing.  Cars should pull up in front of the Parish Center 

where you will be greeted by a staff member.  Please DO NOT park and 

bring your child to the front door. 

 

Afternoon Car Line:  Please be sure to familiarize yourself with our new 

car line number system that is included in your Nicky folder.  We feel that 

this procedure will be a safe method in dismissing our students.  Please 

stay in your car! 

 

In School vs. Virtual Learning:  For the month of September, 75% of our 

students will be in school and 25% will learn virtually.  Thank you to all of 

our families for their prompt response.  We will contact you later in Sep-

tember for your decision for the month of October. 

 

 



Parish News 

Queen of the Universe 

Father John, Pastor 

 

 

 

 

Click here for this week’s parish bulletin 

 

 

 Mass Schedule 

Tuesday-Friday:  8:30 am 

Sunday:  7:30am  ~ 9:30am*  ~  11:30am 

 

*Mass will continue to be livestreamed. 

 

Note:  No music at 7:30am and 11:30am 

 

 

 

 

St. Frances Cabrini 

Msgr. McCormac, Pastor 

Msgr. Magee, Weekend Assistant 

 

 

 

Click here for this week’s parish bulletin 

 

Pot of Gold   

 Click here for this week’s winning 

numbers!  Next week’s jackpot will be: 

$75,000! 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday:   9:30 am 

Saturday Vigil:  5:30pm 

Sunday:  7:00am  ~  9:00am  ~  11:30am* 

 

*Mass will continue to be livestreamed. 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.quparish.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/511474-083020.pdf
https://www.jppc.net/onlinebulletins/228template.pdf
https://saintfrancescabrini.net/wp-content/uploads/Pot-of-Gold-Winner-Sheet-August-31-2020.pdf

